
TOWN OF WADESBORO 
SPECIAL MEETING 

APRIL 4, 2017 
 

 
Councilmen present:  Fred Davis, Bobby Usrey, John Ballard and Mayor Protem James David Lee 
Absent:  Mayor Bill Thacker, Councilman Jeremy Burr 
 
Department Heads present:  Town Manager Alex Sewell, Public Utilities Director Hugh James 
 
Mayor Protem James David Lee called the meeting to order and presided at 5:45 PM. 
 
Public Utilities Director Hugh James and Town Manager Alex Sewell gave an overview of budget 
requests for the Water, Sewer, Sanitation, Street, Garage and Parks Departments. 
 
Councilman Fred Davis left meeting at 6:00. 
 
Bobby Usrey made a motion and John Ballard seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Approved with a vote 
of 4 for (Fred Davis counted for) and 0 against. 
 
 
 
        Cynthia A. Pope 
        Clerk to the Board 
        Town of Wadesboro 


